September 18, 1992 N,

Mr. Ashwin Patel Ftp 22 1
Florida Department of 83
Environmental Regulation Hazagr, oL
Northeast District PERMpTS, ASTR
7825 Baymeadows Way, Suite B200 NG

Jacksonville, FL 32256-7577

—r

RE: Safety-Kleén Corp. Orange Park Facility; FLD980847214; Second Notice of Deficiency
Dear Mr. Patel:

Safety-Kleen Corp. has reviewed the Second Notice of Deficiency for the above-referenced
facility. The additional information requested is attached. The attached Table 1 presents a
comment-by-comment response to Florida Department of Environmental Regulation (FDER)
comments. Per your verbal request on September 1, 1992, Safety-Kleen agreed to add a
statement regarding generator verification of no process changes. Further review of our
previous response indicates that this statement is present in paragraph 2 on page I11.A.6-3.
We believe that all the information requested by FDER has been included.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (813) 682-8094.

Sincerely,

Vil S A G

Victor L. San Agustin, P.E.

Regional Environmental Manager

Tampa Region
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